Notes of PPG meeting 4.00pm Tuesday 13th August 2013
Present:  Deborah,  Alison, Wendy, Margaret C, Margaret E, John, Phil and June, 
Apologies :  Dr Linn,  Sara, Sue, Barry
Welcome:  Dr Azam Bata was welcomed to his first meeting.

Minutes of Meeting  2nd July  2013 were agreed and signed 
Matters arising –  An invitation will be given to Neil Blackshaw and Mari Hinton by Phil and Margaret E to speak at one of our meetings.

    Electric Doors and Scooter Park – Barry to liaise with David on these matters. Dr Linn has also agreed that David should be asked to be the surgeries preferred workman for the surgery . 
Treasurers Report  –  The balance in bank is £1255.62p which includes £245 from 

sponsored walk. A new mandate will be needed and Alison will organise the collection of book money in the future.
Surgery News –  Health Inspection and  Deanery went well with just a few issues to be worked on. Sarah Deputy Practise manager has had a baby boy, Harry. Claire is Acting Practise Manager. Deborah, Patient Relation Manager is leaving for pastures new.
Premises Extension Update. –  The extension is up and running. Some tarmac is still to be completed. Phil will advise on disabled parking bays when needed. A Grand opening will take place on Tuesday 1st October.  6 or 6,30pm so that all Drs can attend. Sir Alan Hazelhurst, Dave Monk and Lord Petre will be invited to officiate in that order. If Phil and June are required as Mayor and Mayoress a letter must go to Town Council, Dr Linn will be asked for other people he wants to invite. All details will be finalised at next meeting.
Flu Clinics. – 5th, 12th October and 9th November are the suggested dates. All PPG members are asked to confirm their availability, see attached rota. The same procedures as last year will be followed. WI to provide refreshments. Raffle prizes are required.
Publicity  –  John reported that a wall mounted display board  will cost £65 which will be fixed above the bookcase. He was asked to proceed and he will liaise with Alison over material to be used.
A.O.B.  

June suggested that an Autumn Newsletter be prepared, this was agreed. _Please see attached for consideration.

John reported that the gardener had not been thanked which was untrue. A further bed is to be created.

June reported that she will be representing the PPG at a Healthwatch Essex event at Harlow on the 24th September.

Date of next meeting –  Wednesday 11th September at 4pm 
Signed                                                         Date                                         
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